City of Westwood Hills
Budget Hearing Minutes
August 9, 2021

The Westwood Hills Budget Hearing was held on August 9, 2021 in the community room at Westwood City Hall.

Mayor Paula Schwach called the August 9, 2021 Budget Hearing to order at 7:04 p.m.
Present:  Mayor Schwach, Michael Anfang, Ed Gogol, Rosemary Podrebarac, Karen Shelor Sexton, Ludwig Villasi, and Beth O’Bryan.  City Attorney Jim Orr and City Treasurer Jim Martin were present. 

Chief Mansell was in attendance.  

Budget Discussion
Councilman Anfang reminded everyone that the City Council decided not to hold a revenue neutral hearing, as the city will not exceed the revenue neutral rate with next year’s budget.  The draft budget assumes that Council will make a prepayment on the KDHE loan of at least $50,000.00 in January, 2022.
Anfang moved to recommend to the City Council to approve the budget as presented for the year 2022.  Shelor Sexton seconded.  All aye. Motion carried.
Anfang moved, seconded by Gogol, to adjourn the budget hearing.  Hearing adjourned at 7:13 p.m.




